
 

Questions or Concerns: 
Bryan Sanders – Transportation Planner 
360-709-1767 
bryan.sanders@chehalistribe.org 

HOWANUT ROAD 
OPEN!!!!!! 

CONFEDERATED TRIBES OF THE CHEHALIS 
RESERVATION 

The construction is done. The nutria damage has been 
fixed and the road has been improved. It looks like a 
raceway, but please remember that the speed limit is 35 
mph. Thank you for your patience! 


